
 

 

Manning Oaks Elementary School 

Date/ Time: April 2021 | Location: Microsoft Teams 

SGC Website: School Governance Council / SGC Overview (fultonschools.org) 

SGC Members 

 Jennifer Rosenthall, Principal | Megan Denney, Appointed Staff |Jordan Glastetter, Elected Teacher | Patrick Wright, Appointed Staff | 

Ashtyn Powell, Elected Teacher | Michelle Geppert, Parent | Andrea MacKenzie, Parent | Lincoln Wood, Parent |Aaron Snow, Community 

Member | Scott Hetherington, Community Member (Chair) 

 
Parent University Ad Hoc Committee: Patrick Wright, Appointed Staff | Megan Denney, Appointed Staff | Scott Hetherington, 

Community Member  

MOE Resource Bank Ad Hoc Committee: Ashtyn Powell, Elected Teacher | Michelle Geppert, Parent | Jordan Glastetter, 

Elected Teacher  

Community Relationships Ad Hoc Committee: Aaron Snow, Community Member | Jennifer Rosenthall, Principal | Andrea 

MacKenzie, Parent | Lincoln Wood, Parent 

Meeting Dates and Goals  

Meeting Dates:  

MOE Resource Bank: April 15th, 2021 

 

Meeting Goals:  

MOE Resource Bank: Discuss goals for MOE Academics website for August 2021 and divide responsibilities among committee members to revise and 

add new tabs for each grade level resource page (PreK-5th). 

Meeting Norms 

Work for the good of all students | Be patient and open-minded | Create an atmosphere of fairness and respect 

Notes from the Governance and Flexibility Team 

** What is Changing? In order to support our schools with filling their School Governance Councils before their first meeting, changes to the staffing timeline have been implemented. We are 
preparing for the new year by filling appointee staff and community member spots by May.  

 

*** On July 31, 2020 all Fulton schools received $30,000 to be spent by School Governance Councils on innovative measures towards achieving strategic outcomes. These Charter Dollars must 
be spent this year in accordance with the FCS expenditure guidelines and are subject to the same restrictions as other funds in your cost center.  In addition, any purchase(s) made using 
Charter Dollars must be publicly voted on by your School Governance Council and recorded in the Charter Dollar Expenditure Form 

 

 

 

 

https://www.fultonschools.org/domain/5509
https://www.fultonschools.org/Page/7357

